
Harbor View Presbyterian Church Weekly Newsletter

"In every thing give thanks: for this is
the will of God in Christ Jesus

concerning you."
1 Thessalonians 5:18

We are thankful for you! Thank you
for all the love and care you give to
our children each year. Your hard

work and dedication does not
go unnoticed. Happy Teacher

Appreciation Week! We love you!
  

Nancy Andrews
Alli Benton

Deborah Bobo
B.T. Bouton  

Susan Brown  
Margaret Chandler
Kathy Chessman 
Saradell Dantzler 
Rhodine Floyd  

Brenda Gist
Gary Gist

Pam Hays  
Karen Lassiter  

Michelle Lingenfelter  
Anna Linnville
Becky Linnville

 Joan Loy  
Sue Mathews

Cathie Murdaugh
Mary Thornley
Lucille Royall

Bill Royall
Edna Ann Schwertfeger  

Rossie Webber
William West

This year HVPC has 7 amazing High
School Graduates. We would like to
send them off with a book full of well
wishes and words of advice. Please

stop in the Narthex on a Sunday
morning and sign the graduates
books. Their names will be in the
front of each book. Thank you for

loving these amazing youth over the
years!!! 

2021 Graduates: 
Ashley Atwater - USC School of

Nursing
Emily Chihocky - USC

Lane Copeland - Clemson 
Whitney Harriett - Trident Tech

Julien Kucklick - School of Visual
Arts in NYC

Fisher Lingenfelter - National Guard 
Yuria Sloane - Mississippi State 

Each week between now and
Graduation Sunday on June 27th,
we'll feature one of our Seniors.
Congratulations, Ashley!

We're so proud of Ashley and all of
her accomplishments in high
school. Ashley played travel soccer
for the James Island Youth Soccer
Club her 9th and 10th grade year and
also kept busy with track and
field. She decided to focus on school
her junior and senior year and
work. Ashley will be going to the
University of South Carolina. She got
accepted into the College of Nursing
with the major of Pre-Nursing for the
Fall 2021 semester. She will be
staying busy this summer working as
a hostess at the Charleston Crab
House. 



Support our Boy Scout Troop #46
by ordering BBQ, sides and dessert
at HVPC on Sun, May 16th from
12:00 - 3:00 p.m. Pre-order by Tues,
May 11th by clicking here. Details
also above.

Ushers for May 9th:

Jeff Hays, Greg Hays, Bob McKay &
John DeVane

Please let John know if you can't
make it.

This summer look for our “Small Group Summer Series”. We have organized some fun

events for people to gather together in smaller groups. We have been separated for far too

long due to Covid-19 and hope these fun gatherings remind us of what is means to

fellowship together. Coming Up:

Sat, May 22 - BIRD/NATURE WALK
Join us (ages 12 and older) for a Bird
and Nature Walk at James Island
County Park led by our very own
Barbara Spence! We will meet at the

Fri, June 4th - BINGO NIGHT
That’s right...BINGO!! Join us for a
fun evening for ALL AGES from 6-8

http://bit.ly/BBQ46


park in the parking lot by the Dog
Park at 9 AM. The outing will last
about 1 to 2 hours. The cost of the
park is $2.00 per person. Although, if
you have a park Gold Pass there is
no charge. It is recommended that
you wear closed toe shoes.
Remember to bring your camera
and binoculars if you have them.
Also, you may want to bring
sunscreen, bug repellent spray
and a bottle of water. Please click
here to sign up for the Bird Walk.

PM in the Fellowship Hall. Light
snacks will be provided and there will
be PRIZES! Bring your fun!! Please
click here to sign up for BINGO night.

Redesigning the Future of
​Harbor View:

Click here for the letter from Pastor
Rusty

Click here for the letter from the
Operations Committee

We'll honor mothers in worship this Sunday!

Thank you to all who participated in the May Day Parade at St. James. We placed 2nd
in the car decorating contest! We received $50 and plan to use the money toward the
purchase of our outdoor Christmas tree this year and invite St James Pres to join us for
the Christmas Concert and outdoor tree lighting! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D44ACA82DA3FECF8-birdnature
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D44ACA82DA3FECF8-hvpc
https://files.constantcontact.com/de1666ae201/822014e9-f2d0-4f3d-9a3d-a126f5a86143.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/de1666ae201/3889f687-69a0-4f32-a1fe-10804297d498.pdf


SUNDAY SCHOOL
Click here for Sunday School details.

Happy birthday this week to:

​Spencer Lingenfelter (5/13) and

Lucille Royall (5/14)!

The special offering for Presbyterian Communities of
South Carolina will be collected on Mother's Day.
Presbyterian Communities serves seniors who have outlived
their resources through no fault of their own. Offering
envelopes are in the narthex. Or, mail a check to the church
with Mother's Day on the memo line. To give online, click here
and select "Pres.Comm-Mother's Day" from the drop down
menu.

Please be in prayer for:
Paul Rumple, Tommy & Sue Mathews, John DeVane, The Lisi
Family, Tommy Mattocks, Steve McAlvey, Jim Pooser, Dennis
Mottin Sr., Ronnie Hill, The Singletary Family, Lois Amos, Bob
& Audrey Geiger, Peggy George, Tom & Beth Gibbs, Gabbie
Pasela, Betty and Dan Mizzell, Franklin Foster, Pam
Pickenpaugh, Charles Truluck, Brittany Baker, Tom
Ellenberger, Emily Jones, The Ben Story Family, Roy Evans,
Jane Murphy, Tammy Powles and Richard, Tyler Thompson,
Mariah Buttler, The Chavis', Timothy Ellenberger, Suzanne

Deddish Taylor, Rosemarie DeGroot, Lori Lindfors, John & Page Thomas, Jim Hampton,
Virginia Thomas, The Woods Family, Paul Bauersfeld, Dwanda & Bob Millege, Rich Lane,
Alyssa Marie Brown, Laura Deddish Burton, Liz Lasicki.

“Sharing God’s Love with All''
- Mark 12:31

Mission Statement: Harbor View Presbyterian is a
neighborhood church that fosters relationships
through worship and fellowship, spreads love

through outreach, and seeks to create a spiritual
environment for lifelong learning.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1L6xb_k9JohRKnBKL78bg3niUimU5Ehl7GScMzN7LFEY/edit?ts=606335e6
https://abundant.co/hvpc/give



